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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: High levels of lead reported in Braddock water 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2018/10/26/High-levels-lead-Braddock-water-authority-DEP-
Allegheny-County-Health-Department-neurotoxin/stories/201810260124 
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA approves $10.5M for lead line replacement 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14217716-74/pwsa-to-restart-postponed-lead-line-replacement-
program 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA announces tentative targets for 2019 lead line replacements 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/10/26/PWSA-lead-line-replacements-neighborhoods-
2019-winter-shutoff-moratorium/stories/201810260137 
 
Times-Tribune: Mussel study validates regulation 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/mussel-study-validates-regulation-1.2402957 
 
Mentions 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Contaminated water in Penn Township warrants a costly sewage connection for 
residents 
https://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2018/10/29/should-residents-have-pay-15-k-construct-
public-sewer-septic-epa/1669291002/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: DEP Clarifies Slaughter Pollution Report 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/dep-clarifies-slaughter-pollution-
report/article_708018e0-1d4d-5257-8504-19b34418d092.html 
 
The New Yorker: A Pipeline, a Protest, and the Battle for Pennsylvania’s Political Soul 
https://www.newyorker.com/news/dispatch/a-pipeline-a-protest-and-the-battle-for-pennsylvanias-
political-soul 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: If you're really 'pro-life,' fight climate change 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/10/vote_prolife_pennlive_letters.html 
                                        
WITF/NPR: 5 Major Crops In The Crosshairs Of Climate Change 
https://www.npr.org/sections/thesalt/2018/10/25/658588158/5-major-crops-in-the-crosshairs-of-
climate-change 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Is fall foliage compromised due to climate change? 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/is-fall-foliage-compromised-due-to-climate-
change/article_dbe44aca-e952-5887-b2f1-68db9ac488e5.html 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: The climate issue 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/10/the-climate-issue/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Michael’s damage spotlights the military’s decision not to track climate-change costs 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/10/25/Michael-s-damage-spotlights-the-
military-s-decision-not-to-track-climate-change-costs/stories/201810010200  
 
Daily American: Climate change, wet weather alter fall foliage 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/climate-change-wet-weather-alter-fall-
foliage/article_bb4a9dfb-b737-5990-945b-14d2372e1548.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Centre County Gazette: Mount Nittany is calling you 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/mount-nittany-is-calling-you,1478228/  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Coudy Borough Council accepts bid for arboretum 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/coudy-borough-council-accepts-bid-for-
arboretum/article_9d4f42af-3647-5acb-adab-5559172e9641.html  
 
Endeavor-News: Signs spotlight “star attraction” 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-10-27/Front_Page/Signs_spotlight_star_attraction.html  
 
Endeavor-News: Snags develop with Coudy trail 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-10-27/News/Snags_develop_with_Coudy_trail.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Improved Frenchville access area opened 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/improved-frenchville-access-area-
opened/article_63fc72fe-985a-5fd3-8e67-b6953367f9f7.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Students at Berks Nature Preschool in Reading spend most of their time outdoors 
https://www.readingeagle.com/life/article/students-at-berks-nature-preschool-in-reading-spend-most-
of-their-time-outdoors 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Fall foliage hues muted  
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-10-27/Front_Page/Fall_foliage_hues_muted.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirier: Food truck entrepreneurs work to rescue a South Philly park 
https://www2.philly.com/philly/business/retail/south-philadelphia-food-truck-seamaac-immigration-
refugee-burma-20181029.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Bimbo donates $5,300 to Point Township 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/bimbo-donates-to-point-township/article_76ef09d3-
868e-527d-9428-df2649c90d60.html 
 
Tioga Publishing: Susquehannock Trail Club with Bill Boyd: First shelter venture saved for last 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/columns/susquehannock-trail-club-with-bill-boyd-first-shelter-
venture-saved/article_869e7c83-dc8e-5078-8d9c-462bbfa58389.html 
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WESA: Will Fall Colors Ever Arrive In Western PA? 
http://wesa.drupal.publicbroadcasting.net/post/will-fall-colors-ever-arrive-western-pa#stream/0  
 
Post-Gazette: Pitt to change 'victory lights' that can disrupt bird migrations 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2018/10/27/victory-lights-bird-migration-University-of-
Pittsburgh-Pitt-Panthers-Audubon/stories/201810270029 
 
Energy 
 
Endeavor News: My side: Putting the brakes on clean energy (Op-Ed) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-10-27/Viewpoints/Putting_brakes_on_clean_energy.html 
 
Republican Herald: Roundtable discussion focuses on ensuring operation of co-gen plants, anthracite’s 
future 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/roundtable-discussion-focuses-on-ensuring-operation-of-co-
gen-plants-anthracite-s-future-1.2401664 
 
Times News: Crews participate in solar park emergency drill 
https://www.tnonline.com/crews-participate-solar-park-emergency-drill 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Trump administration awards Philly $1.25M solar workforce grant 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/business/energy/trump-administration-awards-philly-solar-renewable-
workforce-grant-20181026.html 
 
WESA: Energy Sec. Perry Stumps For 'All Of The Above' Energy In Philadelphia, Camden 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/energy-sec-perry-stumps-all-above-energy-philadelphia-camden#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Solar focus: CamTran tackles energy costs 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/solar-focus-camtran-tackles-energy-costs/article_e5050cda-d99c-
11e8-8a75-b30c41adecb9.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Sunrun gives Tesla a fight in the home solar business 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/29/sunrun-gives-tesla-a-fight-in-the-home-
solar.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Event showcases energy, advanced manufacturing careers for students, breaks 
through stereotypes 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181027/event-showcases-energy-advanced-manufacturing-
careers-for-students-breaks-through-stereotypes 
 
Tribune-Review: Tenaska gas-powered plant in South Huntingdon starts testing to go online in 
December 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14217628-74/tenaska-gas-powered-plant-in-south-
huntingdon-starts-testing-to-go-online-in 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Standard Speaker: City takes steps to remedy recent oil leak at garage 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/city-takes-steps-to-remedy-recent-oil-leak-at-garage-
1.2402503 
 
Mining 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Firm expects Mount Carmel area coal mine to be operational by next month 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/firm-expects-mount-carmel-area-coal-mine-to-be-
operational/article_47699c14-811d-5e9a-b5af-2ce0cdc3ea84.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Construction progresses on Williams building in Wysox 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-10-
25/Education/Construction_Progresses_on_Williams_Building.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Auditor General DePasquale blasts Wyoming County for leaving more than 
$226,000 in state gas tax funds on table 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-10-
25/Front_Page/Auditor_General_DePasquale_Blasts_Wyoming_County_f.html 
 
The Courier Express: Pipeline ruptures bring new scrutiny to Pennsylvania geology  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/pipeline-ruptures-bring-new-scrutiny-to-pennsylvania-
geology/article_d2b3b1b8-3453-57e1-a936-c81e2bfeb0d8.html 
 
AP News: Pipeline ruptures bring new scrutiny to Pennsylvania geology 
https://apnews.com/2e0005ec7db342a290199a4d8464b5a0 
 
WESA FM: Pipeline Ruptures Bring New Scrutiny To Pennsylvania Geology 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pipeline-ruptures-bring-new-scrutiny-pennsylvania-geology#stream/0 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: School superintendents voice pipeline concerns 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/school-superintendents-voice-pipeline-
concerns/article_1d314f2a-daa5-11e8-9e84-3b707ac34d1c.html 
 
WESA FM: Can Shale Gas Rebuild The Region's Manufacturing Base? 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/can-shale-gas-rebuild-regions-manufacturing-base#stream/0 
 
Law360: Penn. Supreme Court Reaffirmation of Constitutional Protections on Clean Air, Water, 
Environment is a Wild Card for Energy Developers 
https://www.oilandgas360.com/penn-supreme-court-reaffirmation-of-constitutional-protections-on-
clean-air-water-environment-creates-a-wild-card-for-energy-developers/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: ACROSS THE VALLEY: UGI to begin gas main replacement Wednesday 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/across-the-valley-ugi-to-begin-gas-main-replacement-
wednesday/article_c34b978c-d8a0-11e8-b4c7-67fc9e1d576a.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council talks paving, gas lines 
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http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/10/council-talks-paving-gas-lines/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's what EQT Midstream's new team says about Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/26/heres-what-eqt-midstreams-new-team-
says-about.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Falling oil prices provide drivers with relief at the pump 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14225355-74/falling-oil-prices-provide-drivers-with-relief-at-the-
pump 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver Valley nuclear unit goes offline for refueling 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181026/beaver-valley-nuclear-unit-goes-offline-for-refueling 
 
Vector Management 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Ticks and mosquitoes: County may add Lyme to West Nile program 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/10/27/lyme-disease-ticks-franklin-county-
monitor-west-nile/1732518002/ 
 
Waste 
 
Scranton Times: Yard waste fees for municipalities halted 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/yard-waste-fees-for-municipalities-halted-1.2402035 
 
Express-Times: DEP hearing set for proposed Slate Belt sludge processing plant 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-
belt/index.ssf/2018/10/dep_hearing_scheduled_for_prop.html#incart_river_index 
 
Cinnaminson Patch: Burlington County Opposes Proposed Hazardous Waste Site 
https://patch.com/new-jersey/cinnaminson/burlington-county-opposes-proposed-hazardous-waste-site 
 
WHYY.org: Trash talk: Trash talk: Bigger fines, free neighborhood cans in Philly 
https://whyy.org/articles/trash-talk-fines-fees-and-free-neighborhood-cans-in-philly/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Where does recycled plastic go? Perhaps into future U.S. highways. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2018/10/28/recycled-plastic-
landfills-U-S-highways-roads/stories/201810280239 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvanians encouraged to take part in National Drug Take Back Day 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/10/26/National-Drug-Take-Back-Day-prescription-
drugs-disposal/stories/201810260132 
 
Water 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Bradford County: Commissioners approve CBDG allocations, provide brief update 
on county budget 
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https://patch.com/new-jersey/cinnaminson/burlington-county-opposes-proposed-hazardous-waste-site
https://whyy.org/articles/trash-talk-fines-fees-and-free-neighborhood-cans-in-philly/
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http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_40d15124-80ea-58ea-96de-2ea85aa15faf.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Water report: city nearly 20 inches above average 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/10/water-report-city-nearly-20-inches-above-
average/  
 
Bradford Era: Potter County to get grant for new voting machines; discuss CDBG water projects 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-to-get-grant-for-new-voting-
machines/article_e3533e96-d8bd-11e8-978b-3bcaeb8447c5.html 
 
Daily Item: Plant superintendent: Danville water is clear after rupture 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/plant-superintendent-danville-water-is-clear-
after-rupture/article_05508027-bfef-50d1-8938-6d0933a42521.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: PA Agriculture Secretary speaks at Sayre breakfast  
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-10-
25/Front_Page/Pa_Agriculture_Secretary_Speaks_at_Sayre_Breakfast.html  
 
Endeavor-News: CDBG funding targeted for Galeton, Austin boroughs 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-10-
27/News/CDBG_funding_targeted_for_Galeton_Austin_boroughs.html 
 
Allied News: Water, sewer rates expected to go up  
https://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/water-sewer-rates-expected-to-go-
up/article_8470c278-7d8b-571d-803f-0bde9e45fd08.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Schuylkill River Greenways contributes $378K for water quality projects 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/schuylkill-river-greenways-contributes-thousands-for-water-
quality/article_c9c08520-d93e-11e8-82da-87d72230044d.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Letter From the Editor: Some news from Aqua Pa. concerning Chester 
Water 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/letter-from-the-editor-some-news-from-aqua-pa-
concerning/article_be674e78-daa8-11e8-8f6f-a7d966ce0998.html 
 
The Intercept: EPA continues to approve toxic PFAS chemicals despite widespread contamination 
https://theintercept.com/2018/10/25/epa-pfoa-pfas-pfos-chemicals/ 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Frustration mounts with military, EPA at PFAS meeting 
http://www.theintell.com/news/20181026/frustration-mounts-with-military-epa-at-pfas-meeting 
 
Pennlive: Lower Paxton Township mulls imposing 'rain tax' 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/10/lower_paxton_township_mulls_im.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Water main to be replaced along Route 61 in Muhlenberg Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/water-main-to-be-replaced-along-route-61-in-
muhlenberg-township 
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Chambersburg Public Opinion: A dam for Meadow Grounds Lake moves closer to construction 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/10/28/bids-rebuild-dam-meadow-grounds-
lake-expected-before-spring/1753396002/ 
 
ABC27: Heavy rain, leaves could clog stormdrains 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/heavy-rain-leaves-could-clog-stormdrains/1552915550 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Flood protection search ongoing in West Pittston 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/flood-protection-search-ongoing-in-west-pittston-1.2403655 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Dredge report: Army Corps hires Va. firm for $13.5M Delaware project 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/business/dredge-report-army-corps-hires-va-firm-for-13-5m-delaware-
project-20181029.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Sanitary system move to agency likely won’t come without costs 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/10/sanitary-system-move-to-agency-likely-wont-
come-without-costs/ 
 
Washington Post: The Chesapeake Bay’s environmental success story is in danger (Editorial) 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/the-chesapeake-bays-environmental-success-story-is-in-
danger/2018/10/26/4405ee08-d3e8-11e8-8c22-fa2ef74bd6d6_story.html 
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA approves moratorium on winter water shutoffs for income-eligible customers 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14217740-74/pwsa-approves-moratorium-on-winter-water-
shutoffs-for-income-eligible-customers 
 
WESA: Aqua America Is Very Active In Campaign Contributions, Particularly For House Speaker Mike 
Turzai 
http://wesa.drupal.publicbroadcasting.net/post/aqua-america-very-active-campaign-contributions-
particularly-house-speaker-mike-turzai#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Water service could be disrupted to some Springdale residents 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14218028-74/water-service-could-be-disrupted-to-some-
springdale-residents 
 
South Pittsburgh Reporter: Time running out for some So. Side property owners to get lead lines 
replaced by PWSA 
https://www.sopghreporter.com/story/2018/10/16/front-page/time-running-out-for-some-so-side-
property-owners-to-get-lead-lines-replaced-by-pwsa/19278.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: President of Environmental and Conservation Global speaks at Rotary meeting 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/president-of-environmental-and-
conservation-global-speaks-at-rotary-meeting/article_82c45cd7-339b-5c8c-8c97-fc4f10350685.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Residents grapple with graupel 
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http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/residents-grapple-with-
graupel/article_0e34627b-4a1e-5d87-97cc-d6a3395b37f6.html 
 
Ambler Gazette: Opinion: Sara Rothman will work for strong environmental protections 
http://www.montgomerynews.com/amblergazette/opinion/letter-sara-rothman-will-work-for-strong-
environmental-protections/article_293ec632-d661-11e8-adef-cf4238a19d79.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Steve Santarsiero: ‘We must start with reform’ 
http://www.theintell.com/opinion/20181028/steve-santarsiero-we-must-start-with-reform 
 
Observer-Reporter: W&J lecture to focus on sustainable infrastructure 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/w-j-lecture-to-focus-on-sustainable-
infrastructure/article_a316d1b0-d928-11e8-98eb-afd8ca66842b.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Power plant closures squeeze drywall makers who turn a type of coal waste into 
wallboard 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/10/28/Power-plant-closures-drywall-coal-
waste-wallboard-FirstEnergy-gypsum-Bruce-Mansfield/stories/201810280021 

http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/residents-grapple-with-graupel/article_0e34627b-4a1e-5d87-97cc-d6a3395b37f6.html
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/residents-grapple-with-graupel/article_0e34627b-4a1e-5d87-97cc-d6a3395b37f6.html
http://www.montgomerynews.com/amblergazette/opinion/letter-sara-rothman-will-work-for-strong-environmental-protections/article_293ec632-d661-11e8-adef-cf4238a19d79.html
http://www.montgomerynews.com/amblergazette/opinion/letter-sara-rothman-will-work-for-strong-environmental-protections/article_293ec632-d661-11e8-adef-cf4238a19d79.html
http://www.theintell.com/opinion/20181028/steve-santarsiero-we-must-start-with-reform
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/w-j-lecture-to-focus-on-sustainable-infrastructure/article_a316d1b0-d928-11e8-98eb-afd8ca66842b.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/w-j-lecture-to-focus-on-sustainable-infrastructure/article_a316d1b0-d928-11e8-98eb-afd8ca66842b.html
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/10/28/Power-plant-closures-drywall-coal-waste-wallboard-FirstEnergy-gypsum-Bruce-Mansfield/stories/201810280021
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/10/28/Power-plant-closures-drywall-coal-waste-wallboard-FirstEnergy-gypsum-Bruce-Mansfield/stories/201810280021

